
 

Public Notice Request for Proposals - 228 

COMMERCIAL TRUCK DRIVING INSTRUCTION 

Blinn College District – Service Area 

Blinn College, the Junior College District of Washington County, is receiving proposals for a sole 
source provider of full- service Commercial Truck Driver Training instruction in cooperation with 
Blinn’s Division of Applied Technology, Workforce, and Economic Development throughout the 
Blinn College District’s service area to include but not limited to the following campus locations: 
Brenham, Bryan, Sealy, Schulenburg, and Waller. The selection of the Commercial Truck Driving 
Training services will follow the provisions of the Texas Educational Code Section 44.031. 
 

Proposal packets must be received by 2:00 PM C.S.T. on December 16, 2024.  

 
Proposal packets may be obtained from the Blinn College District Purchasing Department, by 
phone (979) 830-4118 or e mail – ross.schroeder@blinn.edu. 

Proposal packets may also be downloaded at - https://www.blinn.edu/purchasing/bids.html or 
https://blinn.ionwave.net/Login.aspx 

  

Blinn College District reserves the right to award proposals in a manner most advantageous to 
the College District. 

 

Ross Schroeder 
Director of Purchasing and Transportation 
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